
-----Original Message----- 
From: Linda Sharpe [mailto:linsharpe@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Thursday, September 14, 2017 4:05 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass 
 
Linda Sharpe 
King George Dr 
Londinderry, NH 03053 
 
September 14, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
As a resident of New Hampshire I hope the SEC will reject Northern Pass's certificate. 
 
Eversource and Hydro Quebec have both said they aren't paying for the project which raises the question whether 
either of the companies have the financial capability to build and operate this $1.6 billion project. The transmission 
towers and lines are going to have a horrible effect on the landscape, historic sites, and the environment in New 
Hampshire. The transmission like also will not serve our state, as it merely passes through New Hampshire. 
 
There is another project going in in Vermont which should lessen any necessity for the project in NH. Vermont has 
required that lines are underground so as to not destroy the. Identity and beauty of Vermont. I think it's a travesty to 
destroy NH's pristine beauty and opportunities for tourism by building such a thing. Why would we defile our state for 
homeowners, business owners, and tourists for something so iffy in value and dependability? Why jump onto it when 
the company can't even get its facts straight? Preserve us from that, please. I love my state and wish to preserve its 
environment; don't let them destroy our paradise. 
 
I hope the committee will reject this project's certificate to prevent it from harming our state. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Linda Sharpe 
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